
 
 
From: Mel Millenbach   
Sent: 04 May 2023 14:35 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Location: LandTilekiln Great Hallingbury 
 
The planning application for the above site should be refused , as a logistics  
facility on this site would invade the privacy of local residents, and cause  
traffic problems for the roads around the M11 roundabout at junction 8 . 
A logistics site belongs on an already designated commercial site and not near a  
residential area. Vehicles would probably be operating on a 24 hour basis , comming and going from 
any depot built there disturbing local residents. 
 
Mel. Millenbach. ( ex transport contractor). 

  
 

 
 

 
 




